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 Pupil leadership team 
This week, our Head Boy and Head Girl team have                                                                   

helped Mrs Jones to interview children for our new Pupil 

Leadership Team. We are proud to announce that the    

following children have been successful: 

Year 6: Harvey and Emilia 

Year 5: Molly and Indi 

Year 4: Miller and Arinze 

Year 3: Kamuga and Ella 

Year 2: Tommy and Ayvah-Jaii 

Well done to all of the children who applied and a special well done to all of the children 

who have been appointed. 

 

Assessment dates  
As it currently stands, end of Year 6 tests will be taking place 

this year. The week when this national testing will take place 

is: Monday 9th May—Thursday 12th May 

Our Year 6 children and Mrs Hutchison are working                     

incredibly hard in class and are making us very proud! 

 

Dates for the term 
Friday 18th February—Break up for half term 

Monday 28th February —INSET day (school closed to   

pupils) 

Tuesday 1st March—Children return to school 

Thursday 3rd March—World Book Day  

Thursday 10th March—Parents evening 3.45pm—6pm 

Friday 18th March—Red Nose Day 

Thursday 24th March—Parents evening 3.45pm—6pm 

Tuesday 29th March—Homework projects to be            

displayed 

Friday 8th April—Break up for Easter holidays 

*Look out for information on future newsletters about how St. Thomas’ will be celebrating 

World Book Day and how we will raise money for Red Nose Day 

Friday 28th January 


